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The enclosed information constitutes regulated information as defined in the Royal Decree  
of 14 November 2007 on the obligations of issuers of financial instruments admitted to trading  
on a regulated market. Inside information. 
 
 

Telenet confirms being in discussions with Orange 
concerning a possible access to the VOO network 

 
Mechelen, 3 November 2022 – Following the publication of a press article regarding 
the acquisition of the Walloon cable operator VOO by Orange on Wednesday, 
November 2, Telenet Group Holding SA (« Telenet » - Euronext Brussels : TNET) 
confirms that it is in discussions with Orange concerning possible future network 
access on the VOO Network. Telenet and Orange have entered into a Memorandum 
of Understanding (MOU) that will structure further negotiations on this.  
 
Telenet will not further comment on these negotiations pending the outcome thereof. 
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About Telenet – As a provider of entertainment and telecommunication services in Belgium, Telenet Group is 
always looking for the perfect experience in the digital world for its customers. Under the brand name Telenet, 
the company focuses on offering digital television, high-speed Internet and fixed and mobile telephony services 
to residential customers in Flanders and Brussels. Under the brand name BASE, it supplies mobile telephony in 
Belgium. The Telenet Business department serves the business market in Belgium and Luxembourg with 
connectivity, hosting and security solutions. More than 3,000 employees have one aim in mind: making living 
and working easier and more pleasant. Telenet Group is part of Telenet Group Holding NV and is quoted on 
Euronext Brussel under ticker symbol TNET. For more information, visit www.telenet.be. Liberty Global - one of 
the world’s leading converged video, broadband and communications companies, innovating and empowering 
people in six countries across Europe to make the most of the digital revolution – owns a direct stake of 58.9% 
in Telenet Group Holding NV (including any treasury shares held by the latter from time to time). 
 

Additional Information – Additional information on Telenet and its products can be obtained from the 
Company’s website http://www.telenet.be. Further information regarding the operating and financial data 
presented herein can be downloaded from the investor relations pages of this website. The Company’s 
Consolidated Annual Report 2021 as well as unaudited condensed consolidated financial statements and 
presentations related to the financial results for the three months ended June 30, 2022 have been made available 
on the investor relations pages of the Company’s website (http://investors.telenet.be). 
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